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House Natural Resources Committee Holds Hearing 

on Heller’s Colorado River Conservation Bill
(Washington, DC) – Today, the House Natural Resources Committee’s Water and Power Subcommittee held a hearing on legislation sponsored by Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) to protect the Lower Colorado River.  H.R. 2515, the Lower Colorado River Multi-Species Conservation Program (MSCP) Act, was introduced by Heller on May 24, 2007.  
“Protecting the long-term health of the lower Colorado River is vital to Nevada’s future.  Passage of this bill would help our state better manage its scarce water resources, protect our environment, and provide for our future.  This hearing brings national attention to the water and growth challenges in the West.  We can ensure the protection of endangered and threatened species while providing certainty for conservation projects,” said Heller.

This legislation would implement the Lower Colorado River Multi-Species Conservation Program, an agreement between Arizona, California, and Nevada for water use from the Lower Colorado River.  The program creates habitat for threatened and endangered species while allowing for growing Lower Colorado River Basin communities.  The hearing is an important first step in the legislative process.  Heller is a member of the Subcommittee on Water and Power. 
“In Nevada, we understand the importance of the need to protect water resources from the Colorado River, while protecting endangered species and their habitat. This legislation provides for the long term health of every community that depends upon the water from the lower Colorado River.  Helping southern Nevada better manage their water resources benefits the state as a whole,” added Heller.
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